
 

Not one official in the MaineDOT or the FHWA has ever answered my 

question to why this connector goes right thru the middle of an area 

clearly labeled as “I-395 PROTECTED WETLANDS” as can be seen on 

the current official MaineDOT map below that was accessed today on 

1.08.2024. 

 

https://www.maine.gov/mdot/mapviewer/?show=Work%20Plan%2024-25%2cWork%20Plan%202023%2cHighway%20Corridor%20Priority&hide=Wetlands

